
 

 

 

Christmas  2023  

Céad Míle Fáilte Naíonáin 2023! 
 

We welcome our new Principal, Mr. Canty to our school 
and want to wish our past Principal, Mr. Healy a very 
happy retirement.  

I wish to extend my gratitude for the very warm welcome I 

have received since I started here in Tirelton N.S.  I count 

myself very lucky to be part of such a vibrant school 

community.  It is encouraging to see the children thrive in 

such a positive and inclusive school atmosphere. Wishing 

you all a very safe, peaceful and enjoyable Christmas. Many 

thanks for your continued support.  

Merry Christmas 

David Canty 



 

 

Halloween at Tirelton NS! 

Children from 5th and 6th class improving 
their cycling skills under the guidance of 
Cycle Sense. 

Shoe boxes! 
Well done to the children from Tirelton 
NS who filled shoe boxes and this will 
help make Christmas special for other 
children. 

Well done to our Musicians and Lisa who 
performed a Christmas themed show for 
us on Monday, 18th December.  

Engineers Week! 
Third and Fourth class were  excited to 
present their STEPs engineering projects 
to Lynda Hurley from Dornan Group.   

Garda Orla Doyle visited and spoke to 
the 5th & 6th children on ‘Online Safety’. 

 
 
 



 

 

Christmas Shows 
It was lovely to perform our Christmas Plays for parents and families on 15th 
December.   The children were excellent in all four shows! 

Junior and Senior Infants performed  ‘I spy Christmas’ 
 
 

‘Rudolf the Red Nosed Reindeer’ from First and Second class.  
 

Third and Fourth performed ‘Scrooge My Teacher’ 
 

‘Straw and Order’ from Fifth and Sixth! 
 



 

 

Check www.tireltonns.ie for more photos 
We want to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a great New Year. 

School re-opening on Monday, 8th January, 2024 

Zumba Classes continue with Frank!  

We had a very successful Book Fair in 
school in December and the profit 
from this entitles us to new books for 
our school!  Well done to all! 

A surprise visitor to our school on the day of our holidays! 
 

Pitch and Putt classes in Annahala  
for 5th & 6th with Stephen.  

 

Thank you to Murphy Fuels, Macroom for donating a  
beautiful Christmas Tree ! 

The ‘Parents Association’ organised a Movie Night in school on Thursday and 
was enjoyed by everyone.  


